
Webmaster Report January 2019  

Very few issues during the half year.  One thing the NPGA may have to consider is an SSL 

certificate for the website.  This secures the website against hacking personal information 

especially when payments are being made online.  It is not much of an issue at this time since the 

NPGA uses PayPal when payments are made on line.  Our website does not collect any 

information from customers or visitors.  The PayPal site IS secure.  If a new Merchandise head is 

appointed, and if the NPGA site will once again be hosting the store, we might want to consider 

getting our own SSL, and definitely stay with PayPal as our shopping cart.   

Another issue might be when someone Google searches the NPGA or pygmy goats, etc., Google 

may pass over our website if it is not secure.  And some people's browsers may refuse to open it, 

depending on how high they have their browser security set.  Looks like the cost would be about 

$75.00 to $150.00 a year. 

Show Results are up to date. 

I continue to pay WSM to provide myself with routine technical support at 1 hour a month 

($139.00).   

Respectfully, 

Maggie Leman 


